
TRUNK SHOW PRESENTATION 

by Sue Nagy   LCQG  



MARCH 2020:  

ò I decided to use some of this isolation time to 
create a trunk show presentation of a few of my 
creations from over the years, and a little story 
with each one.  I hope it gives you some 
entertainment during these unprecedented times 
we are currently facing in isolations. I am so 
grateful to already have this hobby of quilting, as 
for me, it has always been therapeutic.   

ò At our guild, I am the one busy behind the camera 
for our guild meetings, I thought this would be a 
good opportunity for me to Show & Share MY 
projects.  Thank you for viewing!  
 



BABY QUILT 

36 years ago was the 
beginning of my quilting hobby 
when I made my òfirstó quilt 
for my newbornsõ crib.  It is a 
very simple triangles design; 
machine pieced together and 
stitched in the ditch to do a 
chevron pattern of machine 
quilting.  It has been washed 
many times and became faded 
and worn around the binding 
edges, but it served its 
purpose back then for baby 
Justin.  It is lovingly stored in 
my baby trunk.  



Worn and 
frayed binding 
edges 



WALL HANGINGS 

Yummy, watermelon; this one always 
makes me thirsty!  It goes up every 
summeré I have many SEASONAL wall 
hangings that I put up accordingly.  



Another seasonal wall hanging 
that is hand quilted and some 
beaded embellishments.  I have 
personally designed a whole set of 
2- 1/2ó alphabet pieced letters, 
many used here.  
 



  

Another seasonal 
patchworked  wall 
hangingé  

 

machine quilted by 
Delores Schilling  




